
Dear House Committee Members:

Please support this bill to aid small theaters, which have suffered so mightily in this pandemic.  In particular, my husband and I have 
missed Salem Cinema during these long closures  and have supported it as best we could.  It's been a mainstay for us for many 
years, bringing us artful and inspiring, challenging and unforgettable films. I don't know what we do without this gem of a theater 
here in Salem.

In appreciation for your considering this necessary measure, a lifesaving opportunity for such small businesses as Salem Cinema.

Thank you.
Linda Tross


